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A photographic special event of hats features a visual trip through the
world of hats by an accomplished photographer and a text message that
features the words of A. $20,000 advertisement/promo. Scott Fitzgerald,
and Lewis Carroll. Milne, F. 20,000 initial printing. A.
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Fabulous collection from an excellent photographer I am enchanted by
Rodney Smith's photography for some time. THE WONDER of the Hat This is
an extraordinary little book. Featuring his ubiquitous hats, Rodney's
signature style is usually front and center in this wonderful quantity.
Five Stars Great Publication of a different concept of hats The Hat As
An Object Of Art This attractive, artsy book has a grosgrain hat trim
book mark...an excellent match for a publication that is seeing that
much about the sometimes quirky textures of style as it is about hats.
Five Stars excellent Outstanding book by a master photographer who has
gotten small .. Its dark and white photographs, poems, hat ditties from
literature and essays deal with the hat as an object of artwork. Scott
Fitzgerald, THE FANTASTIC Gatsby. The paper is slightly textured and
feels great to the touch.. For example: "Then put on the gold hat, if
that will move her: When you can bounce high, bounce for her as well,
"Till she cry Lover, gold-hatted, high bouncing lover, I have to perhaps
you have" F. Excellent book by a get better at photographer who has
gotten little of the acclaim and notoriety that he and his work deserve.
When you have been, too, this book is a must have got for your
collation. That is a lovely little book. Wow, what a reserve. But hat
lovers all over the place would love this publication. The hat is such
an expression of design and dignity, which reserve captures it in a
totally charming way. Perhaps it is out of print because hat-loving can
be such a niche market.
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